
 
 

 

Nau Mai! Haere Mai! 

 

We welcome all students and staff to a great new year at Malfroy School. 

 

The school office will be open on Thursday 28 January and Friday 29 January from 

9.00am to 3.00pm. 

 

All information for enrolments, stationery, uniforms, classes and programmes will 

be available on request. 

 

Students start back at school on Tuesday 2 February at 8.55am. 

 

Malfroy School will be providing free Healthy School Lunches for every student at 

school. 

 

Back-to-school is not just for children! We are always happy and keen to meet our 

parents and caregivers.  

 

For further information please check our school web page ​www.malfroy.school.nz 

 

Nicky Brell & Staff 

 

Malfroy School, ​196 Malfroy Road, Phone 3488588 
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